
 

 

 
RESCHEDULED WORKS - Out of hours 
construction activity and temporary weekend 
closure of Delivery Drive planned for this 
weekend has been rescheduled to 11-13 and 18-
20 February 2022.  
Hospital Road and Delivery Drive construction continues 
to support delivery of the Prince of Wales Hospital Acute 
Services Building.  

Out of hours weekend work is required as part of these 
activities with the temporary closures of Delivery Drive 
from 5pm Friday 11 February to 10pm Sunday 13 
February and 5pm Friday 18 February to 10pm 
Sunday 20 February. 
During the planned weekend closures, structural works 
will be carried out for the link bridges connecting the 
Acute Services Building to the existing campus. This 
work will occur within the Prince of Wales Hospital 
loading dock. 
Due to the size of the prefabricated bridge structures, out 
of hour truck deliveries are required to access Hospital 
Road from Barker Street. Deliveries are scheduled for 
Saturday 12 February and Saturday 19 February, 
between 1:00am – 2:30am, managed with traffic 
control. 
The Randwick Campus Redevelopment complies with 
strict environmental and planning controls. Measures are 
in place to monitor and manage noise, dust and 
vibration. 

Planning for temporary closures has occurred in close 
consultation with the Hospital Campus. Please note that 
work may be rescheduled due to weather or unforeseen 
circumstances. 
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